
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 08 January 2022 09:40 
To:  
Subject: Ref 6/2021/3172 
 
[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when 
opening attachments or clicking links ** 
 
Dear sirs 
With ref,to the above application I wish to oppose this as I have with every other application from 
this address  over the last 20 years. The reasons are as they have always been in that primarily the 
site is in a residential area and not commercial. The site was purchased by the appplcants some  20 
years ago with the intention of running it as a film location. This is verified by articles in the Mail on 
Sunday which I can send you. 
Furthermore having opposed every previous application I am surprised that you have not advised 
me that this new application has been made. 
I would welcome a meeting and discussion with you concerning this application together with my 
solicitors  who have advised me previously . 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
S 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


	From: John Beatty [mailto:johnbeatty@hotmail.co.uk]



